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- TEST REPORT - 

 
This is a test report. This only a test. Only OEM staff should be receiving this report. You should be 
receiving it in email and in text form. If you did not receive it in text please let me know as early as 
possible so I can double-check your contact information. Contact me at 
avelez@greenecountymo.gov. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Typical reports that you may receive include information relating to: 

- Severe Weather 
- Flooding 
- Fire Weather 
- Space Weather 
- Winter Storms…Just to name a few! 

 
Each report header will let you know what the report is about.  These reports give you information 
about pending or ongoing events and potential actions that may be relevant.  You will receive these 
reports via email to your computer or personal device.  The following message will appear: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Just click on the “Click Here” link to view the PDF Hazard Report.  If you have information that you 
would like to provide to the Office of Emergency Management (OEM), click on the “Hazard Report 
Feedback” link.  To be removed from the distribution list, click on the email address at the bottom and 
request that your information be removed from the distribution list. 

 The Springfield-Greene County Office of Emergency Management has just 
released a new Hazard Report. 
 
It can be viewed at the following link. 
 
Click Here. 
 
To provide feedback on this Hazard Report, please visit: 
 
Hazard Report Feedback 
 
To be removed from this list, please email oem.services@greenecountyoem.org 
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